
 

(CIRCULAR) 

C.NO 25-26/51 Dated: 08/08/2025 
 
 
 
Dear Students/Parents, Warm greetings! 

 

His is to inform you that Saturday, 9th August 2025, will be a holiday on 

account of Raksha Bandhan and the Second Saturday. 
 

We encourage you to enjoy the festive occasion with your loved ones. 

School will resume as usual on Monday. 
 

 

 
 

Regards, 

Tanya Gupta 

Principal  


